
Tuesday, September 28, 2021 

To Whom It May Concern: 

As a private resident and business owner in Harlan County, I am aware of the current efforts to establish 
a Fiber network in the region with PinPoint Communications, Inc., which will bring much-needed 
technology and service upgrades to our area.  The continued build out of a Fiber network, such as the 
one that has been established by PinPoint Communications, Inc. in the more inhabited areas of Harlan 
County, is vital to the growth our community.        

I understand the positive impact that high speed capabilities have had in similar communities in 
Nebraska as well as how the opportunity costs of not having this access, stresses and limits communities 
and residents’ viability to function, compete, thrive and grow.  Currently, I feel there is a lack of 
infrastructure and availability for advanced, high speed internet capabilities in our community, 
especially areas south of dam that forms Harlan County Reservoir.  A fiber network would afford both 
the residents and businesses of the Rural Area of Harlan County the opportunities to work and learn 
from home as well as grow the local economy.   Given the physical location of our business, we have 
maximized our online capabilities supporting our business operations and a network upgrade is the only 
impediment to the growth of our business online capabilities at our current location.   

I support and encourage this partnership and ask that you please consider approving the application 
grant funding.  The approval of the grant funding PinPoint Communications, Inc. is seeking, will afford us 
the ability to enhance our business operations and services to our customers, improving the overall 
recreational experience we currently provide.  We are excited to partner with PinPoint Communications, 
Inc. as a customer should this grant funding be approved and the Fiber network they intend to build is 
completed. 

Sincerely, 

Justin J. Clark 
Vice President of Operations / Corporate Officer 
JN Company Inc. d.b.a. Patterson Harbor Marina 
308-991-8429 (Cell) 
jclark@pattersonharbor.com 
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